
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Lot Line Adjustment 

The Santaquin City Council will conduct a public 

hearing to consider the proposed lot line 

adjustment to lots 7 and 8 within the Black 

Hawk Hills Subdivision Plat A. The hearing will 

be held on December 13th at 6:00 p.m. in the 

City Council Chambers located at 45 West 100 

South.   

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed 

ordinance amendment, 

Please contact the Community Development 

Department at (801) 754-1011 for more info. 


